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Brad Pfaff Statement Regarding Primary Victory 
Voters Deliver Overwhelming Primary Victory to Brad Pfaff 

 
 

Onalaska, WI – After winning the Democratic primary in the 32nd Senate District, Brad Pfaff 
released the following statement:  
 
“I have dedicated my life to ensuring Wisconsin's farmers, workers and families have the 
resources and support they need to succeed. I'm going to bring that same dedication to the state 
senate in Madison and I am humbled to see the outpouring of support from local families who 
are calling for change.” 
 
“I want to thank all the supporters and volunteers who know we need change in the legislature. 
These times demand action and I look forward to continuing to put differences aside, and bring 
people together to tackle the challenges we face. With so much at stake this November, I’m 
going to work my hardest to build on this momentum, bring together families and communities, 
and move our state forward.” 
 
Brad was raised on a dairy farm in northern La Crosse County and has dedicated his career to 
Wisconsin farmers and rural communities. The 32nd Senate District includes La Crosse, Vernon, 
Crawford and Monroe Counties. Individuals can visit ​www.bradpfaff.com​ to learn more about 
Brad, sign up to volunteer or donate to his campaign. 
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